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Product Change Notice (PCN) 
 

Date: 04/14/2017 

 

PCN Number: PCN-65280210R-01 

  

To Our Customers: 

We appreciate your use of CUI products. Our commitment in maintaining and improving 

processes is demonstrated by plans to enhance our product quality, reliability and 

manufacturability. The purpose of this notice is to inform you of a product change.  

 

Product(s) Affected: VUMM-D400-Dxxxx and VUMM-S400-xxR series. 

 

Reason(s) for Change: Product update for safeties 

 

Description of Change: The input terminal block is updated for IEC 60601-1: 2005+ A1, 

EN60601-1: 2006+A11+A1+A12 requirements.  The new connector does not have the 

plastic cover over the terminals. 

 

Current terminal block: 

 
New terminal block: 

 
 

Affected Date Code: All shipments after June 30, 2017 

 

Product Availability: After June 30, 2017 

 

Additional Information: There is no impact to current safety certifications. 

 

PCN Approval: 
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